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SALE 3850 8" July 2025

The Sale Conference of ST Vincent de Paul would like to acknowledge and sincerely thank students
of the College for their generosity during our Winter Appeal.

The students through the R.E.S A. Programme and in conjunction with Co-Ordinator Jake Watson
have donated non- perishable food for the needy in our community.

Their donations of food will allow our Conference here in Sale to provide many more hampers
during the winter months.

Our sincere thanks to Jake and your students for this great initiative.

Sincerely

Members of The Saint Vincent de Paul Conference in Sale
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